
Trusting in Him!

The lockdown restrictions continue to lift little by little and we are believing church services 
altogether will resume very soon.

Sister Reeves was invited to speak at a ladies’ 
meeting at the African church where we had a Holy 
Ghost outpouring service in January. The people 
responded to God’s Word as He touched their hearts. 
We believe God will continue to work in this 
relationship with this church and organization!

One of our church 
m e m b e r s t e s t i fi e d 
r e c e n t l y t h a t h e r 
employer’s family and their friends watched one of our online 
services with her.  She was encouraged by their interest and 
response! This is a family that has never considered attending 
our church because of their cultural ties to the national religion. 
We give God the glory for making ways that we never 
anticipated to reach into homes with His Truth!

God bless you for your continued prayer and support! As you 
may know, the European Union has blocked travelers from the 
United States indefinitely this year even as they open their 
borders to other countries. Your faithfulness in giving allows us 

to stay here during this time. If we returned to the US, we would not be allowed to return to 
Europe.  May God show you His glory as we all labor together for His Kingdom!

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social media.
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